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Date: 08/10/2019  
 
Finance Minister Ali Hassan Khalil addressed two letters to the 
Ministry of Energy & Water and the Ministry of Public Works & 
Transportation concerning the decrees related to the licenses 
authorizing the occupancy of public properties. In the letters, he 
stressed on the importance of working on amending the decrees in 
terms of reconsidering the occupancy fees and the fiscal stamp so 
they become consistent with the status of the occupied properties 
and their current value. 
 


